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Re: NEW CALIFORNIA REQUIREMENT ON BROKER LICENSE                                                     

NUMBER INCLUSION IN EMAILS 
 

 

The Surplus Line Association of California has published a bulletin on the California Insurance Department’s 

guidance regarding a new law that requires licensees to include their license number on emails. The new 

requirements apply to both resident and nonresident surplus line brokers that are licensed in California, among 

other licensed producers.  The DOI notice can be found here. 

 

The email requirement becomes effective on January 1, 2023. 
 

Should you have any questions regarding the content of this bulletin, please direct them to Howard Greene at 

hgreene@elany.org or (646) 292-5591. 
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